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FXGlobe's Holiday Trading Hours for September
2025 ��
2025-09-01 - Pavla from Support - Trading Activity Information

Dear Client,

Please be informed that due to the upcoming September 2025 Holidays, trading
hours will be adjusted as follows:

September 2025 Holidays

Please note, all time displayed are GMT +3.

Lastly, please consider all the risks associated with trading. You may refer
to our Legal Documentation on our website.

If you require further assistance do not hesitate to contact us
at support@fxglobe.eu

Best Regards,

FXGlobe Team
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